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Treasure Comments

From: BEN NITKA <zego175@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 6:01 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Treasure Comments

There is something very wrong with City Hall, Staff, Planning Commission, Mayor and Council. There was an approval for 
400,000 odd square feet of development in 1980's. There surely are records of this. The more than doubling of this 
amount is ludicrous. The Height is out of scale. The permeable surfaces lost go against good stewardship of our 
mountain. Who pays to get services to the area. Will roads be public or private? Maybe what we should do is build a new 
upper Park City Village much higher up the Mountain like they do in The Alps with many restrictions on traffic. Sincerely, 
Ben Nitka, 14 Canyon Court, Park City 


